
Dear colleagues, friends, proud members of Pacific Coast Chapter of 

WOCN® Society. 

Our elections will start in October. 

• I wanted to tell you that besides getting PGP points toward WOCN re-
certification, as a member of Board of Directors you’d have an opportunity 
for a Great networking, mentorship, and an opportunity to help guide PCR 
WOCN®. 

• There is no better feeling in professional life than being able to bring 
your ideas to the table, act on them in collaboration with your peers and 
make it happen. This is what you get from being a member of the Board. 

• With the new exciting 1 year positions of Do Education Elect and 
Treasurer Elect, you’d get enough time to learn from the best and prepare 
for the position. 

• You might think that a 3-4-year term is too much, but looking at our 
lives, time is just flying and when you see changes you make, you get your 
satisfaction. 

• So, pick a position that works for you and send your application. Get 
on the way to make our small world a better place. 

• Please send your applications to pcrofwocn.president@gmail.com 

• This year we are looking for a candidate for President Elect.  
We’ll need Do Education Elect; Treasurer Elect and Secretary for next 
year. 

• We are all looking forward to working with you. 
Nataliya Lebedinskaya – President of PCC 

 
 

 


